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Please do not support this bill.  We are surrounded by homeless people and it is a 

public health and safety issue.  People defecate in parks and have aggressive dogs 

that are not cared for properly or under control.   People need places where they can 

camp with toilet and shower facilities; not near neighborhoods with vulnerable 

citizens. 


